
 

 

Our Ref; JT/Tf 
13 January 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have made the decision to move to a free school meal voucher system with effect from 
Monday 18 January 2021. This will be offered to those families whose children are not accessing 
onsite provision, where free school meals will be offered in school.  
 
We will be using the platform called School Vouchers to issue the vouchers. School Vouchers is 
able to obtain your personal data directly from our academy database in order to access your 
email and telephone numbers; this is GDPR compliant.   
 
The link to access your voucher via School Vouchers is texted or emailed to you directly once we 
have processed the order in school.  It is, therefore, important that you keep us informed should 
any of your personal details change.  Please contact the academy as a matter of urgency if you 
would like to check what details we hold on file for you.   
 
When the order is placed and the notification comes to your phone or email please ensure that if 
asked you select: 
Beacon Academy, DN35 9NF  
As there are other ‘Beacon Academies’ in the UK, it is important that you select the Beacon 
Academy, Cleethorpes, DN35 9NF. 
 
This information will also be on our website using the following link. 
 
https://beaconacademy.co.uk/news/wonde-free-school-meal-vouchers/. 
 
If you experience any difficulties, there is a Parent FAQs guide on the website which is really 
useful.  If this does not answer your question, please then contact the academy email address 
office@beaconacademy.co.uk. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
J Thurley 
Headteacher 
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